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Senator Back asked: 

Senator BACK:  .... You were saying that the company went into receivership. Do you know 

when that was and when you were informed of that? 

Ms Munro:  I am not sure if I have that date, but it certainly goes back to— 

Senator BACK:  Perhaps you could take it on notice. 

Ms Munro:  We will take on notice as to when we were advised by Redbank that they— 

Senator BACK:  My advice is they went into receivership on 5 October 2013. 

Ms Munro:  It certainly was in 2013. I just do not have the date in front of me. 

 

Answer: 

Mr Martin Madden of KordaMentha wrote to the Clean Energy Regulator on 14 October 2013 

to inform the Regulator that Mr Madden and Ms Janna Robertson were appointed Receivers 

and Managers of Redbank Project Pty Ltd on 5 October 2013. 


